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August 11, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe 
Secretary 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3716 
 
 
Re: OPSB Case No. 22-515-EL-BNR 

Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., Transmission Line Relocation at Newtown Substation Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
The engineering for the above-referenced project has changed such that one of the pole heights will 
be decreased to 95 feet, from 105 feet as was stated in the application. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Emily A. Olive, CP 
 
Emily A. Olive 
Certified Paralegal 
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